
 

     NEAMB Monthly Bulletin 

 

 What we do for you! 

- Give up to date 
information on 
regulations and 
changes for the 
mortgage industry 
 

- Building your 
business! 
 

- Great resource with 
education for 
mortgage 
professionals and 
affiliates 
 

- Keep people 
connected 
 

- Happenings on 
Omaha 
 

 

What’s New with 
CFPB? 

TransUnion 
CFPB issued an order against 
TransUnion and two of its 
subsidiaries.  According to their 
findings, TransUnion was not 
removing security freezes in a 
timely manner that caused 
problems, including security 
issues and did not address it 
for years and was in violation 
of FCRA (Fair Credit Reporting 
Act) 
Click here to read more!    

 

NAMB on the Hill 
Banks Closing Broker 

Accounts 
Recently, NAMB was notified from 
brokers around the country, that 
banks are randomly closing out 
broker company business 
accounts.  NAMB is trying to figure 
out if this is a coordinated attack, 
or just a random happening.  If 
you know of someone who has 
had this happen, contact NAMB 

Click here to see how NAMB 
works for you! 

 

 

https://www.consumerfinance.gov/enforcement/actions/transunion-trans-union-llc-and-transunion-interactive-inc/
https://namb.org/contact/
https://namb.org/call-to-action/#/


 

 

 

Our Members 
  

 

We had a great turnout for our continuing 
education class this past week.  Great 
information given by our presenters Brent 
Rasmussen and Chuck Sederstrom.  
Thank you to all who came out, we look 
forward to seeing you next year!  

I think we can all agree with rates currently, things are really slowing down.  With 
us heading into the “refinance season”, many of us are looking for new, creative, 
EASY things to help generate business and keep your name out there.  Whether 

you’re the owner OR a worker for a small company, I think we will all agree, 
working together to grow the business is priority #1.   

 
Idea for this month, get yourself in front of the camera!  Make a video and post on 
social media.  Quick, short, to the point, and talk about a program many wouldn’t 
know about.  It can get people interested and have them coming to see you when 

it’s time!    
 

Board 
Members 
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Holly Schneidewind 
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Chuck 
Sederstrom 
President  
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Interested in becoming a member or 

affiliate? Visit our website to learn more! 

www.neamb.net 

Tupelo Honey 
Southern Kitchen and 
Bar is opening it’s first 
Nebraska location on 
10/31 at 830 Harney St 

In the Brickline Building.  They feature 
brunch, lunch, and dinner – all with a full 
bar!  Originally from N.C., the menu has a 
modern twist on Southern favorites 
including 4 variations of fried chicken and 
waffles as well as braised beef.   

Click here to read more! 

     

     

http://www.neamb.net/
https://growomaha.com/grow-omaha-weekly-market-report/
https://growomaha.com/grow-omaha-weekly-market-report/

